
 

Important information about the School Calendar 

In an effort to increase student achievement at CCSP, we are making an important 

change to the School Calendar.  In order to increase the amount of time dedicated 

to Teacher Professional Development, similar, to most Charter Schools, this year 

and moving forward, Wednesday’s will be an early release day for students, with 

a dismissal at 1:00 p.m. Teachers will be in training and planning sessions from 

1:00 pm - 4:00 pm. ELT will be available for most families after the 1:00 pm 

dismissal on Wednesday, however, families should plan for a 1 p.m. pick up. 


